
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 8/29/2012 8:28:15 AM 
To: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: third party review 

Are these folks being considered ? They analysis doesn't look too balanced. 

From: Sharp, Shelly 
Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2012 8:00 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: third party review 

Brian 

As we discussed yesterday, attached is a report performed by the Liberty Consulting Group 
who is rumored to be on the short list to perform the safety/risk review of electric distribution 
and possibly electric generation, 

S 

SB GT&S 0204743 
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